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Fiscal Analysis 
WIRELESS EMERGENCY PHONE SERVICE 
CONNECTION FEE 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 4439 As Introduced, Rep. Kenneth L. Bradstreet 

 
House Committee Energy and Technology                                        
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

The current act provides the assessment of an emergency 9-1-1 service 
charge of 52 cents per month for each commercial mobile radio service 
(CMRS) connection.  The assessment of the fee is set to be expired on 
January 1, 2004.  The bill would extend the repeal effective as of July 1, 
2004.  In addition, the bill would repeal the entire act effective June 30, 2007.   
 
Fiscal Impact 
A total of $17 million has been collected in FY 2002-03 from the assessment 
of an emergency 9-1-1 service charge.  The assessment for another 6 months 
would allow collection of additional revenue in the amount of approximately 
$8.5 million.  However, the collection amount would vary year to year 
depending on the frequency of usage.    
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